
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The City of Flatonia will hold a public hearing on the Fiscal Year 2026 budget for all 
funds on September 23, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at Flatonia City Hall 
located at 125 E. South Main St., Flatonia, TX 78941. 
 
The public is invited to attend this hearing. 


